U.S. Route 250 west/ State Route 800 north weekend ramp
closure starts Friday in Uhrichsville

|

Beginning at 8 p.m. on Friday, August 22, the exit ramp from U.S. Route 250 westbound/State
Route 800 northbound (U.S. Route 36 west) in Uhrichsville will close temporarily for ramp
improvements. This work is part of the ongoing U.S. Route 250 concrete rehabilitation project in
Uhrichsville. The closure will remain in effect until 6 a.m. on Monday, August 25.

The detour route is to continue west on U.S. Route 36 to the Trenton Avenue exit, then use U.S.
Route 36 east/U.S. Route 250 east to return to U.S. Route 250 west/State Route 800 north.

The overall project is scheduled for completion by October 31, 2025.

For more information contact: Lauren Borell, 330-308-7817




